
Timber Ridge Neighborhood Association 
Board Meeting 
06/26/08 
  

I. Call to Order 7:12pm 
a. Members present: Joe Binge, Rose Linnertz, Crystal Childers, Tim Carlson 
b. Members absent: Mike Lauver, Dennis Meier, Chuck Bogenreif, Steve Hetrick, Kerry 

Schortzman 
 

II. Treasurer Report: 
a. TruGreen monthly invoice was paid.  June 10, 2008 
b. Ray’s Lawn care monthly invoice was paid.  May 17, 2008 
c. Total cost of Neighborhood Garage Sale as sponsored by the Association - $68.47 
d. June balance -  $13457.87 
e. Treasurer’s report was approved. 

III.  Secretary Report: 
a. The minutes from the April meeting were voted on and approved. 

 
IV.  Old Business: 

a. Spring Cleanup 
i. Joe will be calling Dennis to check on the status of the Boy Scout troop cleaning 

the Commons Area. 
ii.  If no response from Boy Scouts, we will get in touch with Boys and Girls Club 

of America   
b. Overseeding bare ground in portions of the Commons Area. 

i. Overseeding was performed after the April meeting. 
c. Garage Sale went well with no issues.  
d. Focal Point was informed of the Association’s decision to cease publication of the 

newsletter. 
 

V. New Business 
a. Annual Meeting 

i. To be held September 9, 2008 at the VFW if available. 
ii.  Joe will check on the availability of the VFW hall.  If unavailable, Roper 

Elementary will be contacted. 
iii.  Discussed the possibility of giving out door prizes to those in attendance. 
iv. Mailings will be prepared at the August Meeting and mailed out by August 29th. 

b. Association Officer Openings were discussed. 
i. Joe will be sending out an email to assess the willingness of others on the Board 

to take on a position of officer. 
c. Signage advertising the Association’s website was discussed. 
d. Tim will be checking with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers as to the responsibilities of 

the Association for care of the Commons Area. 
   

VI.  Next meeting – August 21, 2008 at 7pm at Crystal Childers’ home. 
VII.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:03pm. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Tim Carlson, Secretary 


